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Bank deposit wo, protektado!

PUBLIC ADVISORY

The Philippine Deposit Insurance Corporation (PDIC)
warns job seekers on the proliferation of unauthorized
Facebook profiles and pages that use the old PDIC logo
on posts which contain supposed hiring requirements of
the Corporation.

Job seekers are cautioned against transacting with these
social media accounts and posting their personal
information and other credentials in relation to these
unauthorized hiring announcements. Information on
employment opportunities at the PDIC is available in our
official Facebook page at
www.facebook.com/OfficialPDIC and from our corporate
website at www.pdic.gov.ph.

The public is also advised to be vigilant against such
misrepresentation and report any information regarding
unauthorized use of the PDIC nhame and logo through:

Public Assistance Department
pad@pdic.gov.ph
(02) 8841-4141 (for callers within Metro Manila)
1-800-1-888-PDIC or 1-800-1-888-7342 (for callers
outside Metro Manila)
www.facebook.com/OfficialPDIC

Please be guided accordingly.
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